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January 2, 2024
Dear Pastors and Treasurers:

Enclosed is your church’s 2023 Year-End Interim Apportionment Statement. Final 2023 payments
must be received in our office no later than noon on Tuesday, January 16 to be counted for
2023. We encourage online payments through our web portal https://vaumec.acumatica.com/ as a
safe and secure payment method. If you need assistance logging in, please contact our office at
804-521-1100. We will be happy to assist. Please review your church statement very carefully.
Any questions regarding your church statement or apportionments should be emailed to
treasurer@vaumc.org or by calling our office 804-521-1100.

As a reminder, you may get instructions for clergy W-2’s by going to the conference website at
https://vaumc.org/Dollars and select 2023 W-2 Clergy Instructions.

Sincerely,

sy

David Dommisse
Chief Financial Officer and Conference Treasurer

David Dommisse, Chief Financial Officer
DavidDommisse@vaumc.org
(804)521-1109



